
          

                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

January 
Jan. 6  1st day back to school for ECP 

  Holiday care available 

Jan. 13  Picture Re-takes 
Jan. 17  PreK-1 Bake Sale 

Jan. 20  MLK Day - CAMPUS CLOSED 
Jan. 22  Re-enrollment packet goes 

home 

Jan. 23  TK Round-Up- 6:00pm in library 
Jan. 24  Toddler 1 Bake Sale 

 
February 

Feb. 6  Re-enrollment pack due 

Jan. 30  Open House 
  9-11am and 5-7pm 

 

The Honor Roll SchoolThe Honor Roll School  

Early Childhood Express Early Childhood Express   

March 2015March 2015  

                          March 3, 2015 

         

   Learning is a treasure that will follow its owner everywhere. – Chinese Proverb 

Dear Parents, 
 
With an unusually cold winter that does not seem to relent, we are looking forward to the promise of bright sunshine and spring air 
just around the corner.  Our focus for this month will be on signs of spring, learning about life cycles, spring babies and spring cele-
brations. 
 
We welcome all Dads (and Moms) for Go Western Day on March 6 from 8:30 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.  Your child(ren) will be thrilled to 
have you participate in their class projects.    Our Book Fair started this morning with a visit from The Cat in the Hat in honor of Dr. 
Seuss’ 111th birthday and a mesmerizing book reading by Silvania Poindexter.  Be sure to visit the Book Fair in the Art room.  
March 26th is International Day at the elementary/middle school.   Our ECP students are welcome to come dressed in International 
clothes and visit the exhibits from different countries set up in the gym.   This will be a wonderful learning opportunity for all. 
 
All contracts end at the end of May, however if you would like your child(ren) to attend summer school/camps in June and/or July,  
please see the programs we are offering below:   
 
TK Summer Camp – This is a weekly camp for 10 weeks of summer.  It will include fun hands-on projects, journal writing, specialty 
classes Spanish and Art, reading buddies, math challenges, once a week in-house or off of campus field trips. This program is open 
to our current TK students as well as students entering Kindergarten from area schools. 
 
Power K – a monthly program where the focus is on enrichment and getting ready for our Kindergarten.  The program will be open 
to only TK students or new students enrolled in our Kindergarten for the Fall semester..  
 
Summer Fun for Pre-K and Toddlers- We will continue with our monthly Toddler and Pre-K Summer Fun program starting June 1 
– July 31.  Specialty classes will include, Art, P.E., Spanish and we will have special days like Bring Your Bike to School Day, Teddy 
Bear’s Picnic, Dress Up Day and Splash Day. Special in-house field trips will be included twice a month. 
 
Power TK – This is a great enrichment monthly program for all Pre-K students enrolled in TK for the Fall semester and will include 
Summer Fun activities as well. 
 
Summer Camps and Enrichment programs for Elementary students- 10 weeks of camps and enrichment programs open to our 
students as well as students from the community.   Camp activities will include swimming, computers, arts and craft projects, weekly 
field trips and much, much more.  Please contact Ms. Nohemi @ nohemi.espinosa@nlcinc.com for more information. I can be 
reached joy.dasgupta@nlcinc.com for all ECP camps. 

 

If you would like to secure a place for your child this summer, please return the attached registration form no later than May 1st 2015.  

Our early enrollment for new students will begin shortly after we place our students first. 

 
Sincerely, 

Joy Dasgupta                     

Early Childhood Principal 

 

Dates to Remember 

March 
 
6th  Go Western Day with Dads (and Moms) 
9th –13th  Spring Break– Holiday Care available for TK– 8th –Regular school for Toddler & Pre-K 

mailto:joy.dasgupta@nlcinc.com

